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BY EMAIL:                                                    

1 August 2010

Re: Election 2010

Dear Ms.                     ,

Thank you for your email of 31 July 2010, seeking my opinion on a variety of 
issues.

As you note, Health is an area that has primarily been a State responsibility, 
although  in  recent  years  the  balance  has  begun  shifting  towards  majority 
Commonwealth funding, with consequent relevance should I be elected as a 
Senator for Tasmania.

As you well  note, the key to the health of  our Health system is adequate 
funding. It is for this reason that The Climate Sceptics Party seeks to ensure 
that  billions  of  dollars  of  taxpayer  funds  are  not  squandered  on  fruitless 
programmes based on the discredited science of man-made global warming, 
but rather redirected to areas such as Health that are in such desperate need.

Having said that, The Climate Sceptics Party does not have predetermined 
policies on Health, nor on some of the other issues that you raise, such as 
cigarettes and paid maternity leave. In such cases, candidates from our Party 
that  are  successful  in  being  elected  to  Parliament  have  three  guiding 
principles:

1. Obtain the best possible scientific evidence.

2. Ensure that the views of ordinary Australians are sought and heeded.






